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7th June 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

We are very pleased that you have chosen Millbrook Junior School for your child to 
attend in September 2023.  

 
Over the summer term, in conjunction with the Year 2 teachers, we will be planning 

a variety of activities for your child so that they become familiar with Millbrook Junior 
School and our staff. This is so that we can answer any questions and build the 
children’s confidence so they feel reassured about the move into Year 3.  

 
We have planned something each week. First of all, we will visit the children for an 

assembly and then in their classrooms. We will invite the children onto our school 
field with their teachers building up to transition day. 
 

As you are already aware, the children are being mixed up into new class groups 
when they come into the Junior School. We will tell the children on Friday 30th June 

who their class teacher will be so that they are prepared for transition day on 
Monday 3rd July. Teachers will write the children a letter so that they know a little 
about them before the day. Transition day will be like a ‘normal’ school day in Year 3. 

The children will be met on the playground by their teachers. They will have lunch 
and the whole day with us. At the end of the day, you will then collect the children 

from the playground. More details of this will follow nearer the time.  
 
Some children will need additional visits over to us which we will of course work with 

the Year 2 staff to facilitate. We will also continue to go over and see the children 
after transition day in case they have any further questions they would like to ask.  

 
Transition to the Junior School can be difficult for some, others take it all in their 
stride and are simply excited and for some it is a mixture of feelings. Please continue 

to be positive with your child about moving into Year 3, even if you are a little 
worried too. Our transition evening on Wednesday 28th June at 6pm is an 

opportunity for you to find out about the school and in turn be able to support your 
child. Parents and carers are welcome to come and see the school and the 
classrooms but also to meet the staff.  

 
We look forward to meeting you at the transition evening.  

The Year 3 team.  

 
 

 
 

  

https://twitter.com/MillbrookJunior
https://www.instagram.com/millbrookjuniorschool/
https://www.facebook.com/Millbrook-Junior-School-107042785205530


 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 


